
UPDATE: REGARDING UROLOGY CENTRAL INTAKE REFERRALS 
 

The fax machine that receives patient referrals for Urology Central Intake at the Health Sciences 
Centre in St. John’s is back online and operational following the Code Grey Disruption.  
 
However, due to a marked backlog in referrals the Urology Department is only able to 
accommodate emergent referrals until January 4, 2022. 
 
We appreciate your understanding during these difficult times. 
 
If you have questions or concerns related to a specific referral, please call Urology Central 
Intake at 777-7861. 
 
Sincerely 
 

 
Dr. Matthew Andrews MD, FRCSC 
Division Head, Department of Urology  
Eastern Health 
 


